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Good evening everyone and 
welcome to the Meadens 
Ġkoda Arena here in 
Brockenhurst, for our 
Hampshire Cup game with 
Blackfield & Langley.  
Saturdayôs fixture was an 
entertaining game against 
Hamble Club, it was a bit of 
a game of 2 halves.  Hamble 
showing more class in the 
first half with a fight back 
from Brock in the 
second.  Brockenhurst had 
many key players out 
injured and on holiday and 
we welcome these players 
back over the coming 
fixtures. 
I would like to pass my 
thanks to our Director of 
Football and President who 
have written the introduction 
to the last two programmes 
and it has been good to see 
the football comments from 
their perspective. 
I hope you agree the ground 
is looking its best after a 
third work party on Sunday 
co-ordinated by our trustees 

once again. It was great to 
see our U18s play here on 
Sunday, and I hope we can 
do this many more times 
this season. 
As I write we have not 
signed off all our new beer 
prices however I hope we 
can have them in place 
before Tuesday night. 
Looking further forward we 
have an exciting event 
coming upðour laser show 
on the 25th August here at 
the stadium. We are open 
from 6pm for a disco and 
kidsô entertainment with the 
laser show due to start at 
around 9pm. Ã7 adults, 
Ã3.50 Children, Ã15 family. 
Next match you will have 
the pleasure of our 
Secretaryôs thoughts on how 
things are going. 
Here is to a successful night 
tonight and hoping we can 
all cheer ñUp the Badgersò 
Come on you Badgers! 
 
Mark Bºckle 
Chairman  

WELCOME FROM  

THE chairman  




